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Vale informs on a change in the Audit Committee

Vale informs that its Board of Directors approved, on October 28, 2021, the election of Mr. Murilo César Lemos dos
Santos Passos as an additional member of the Company's Audit Committee. The Committee now has five members,
instead of four, namely: Mr. Mauro Rodrigues da Cunha, Mr. Manuel Lino Silva de Sousa Oliveira, Ms. Luciana Pires
Dias, Mr. Sergio Ricardo Romani and Mr. Murilo César Lemos dos Santos Passos.

Mr. Murilo César Lemos dos Santos Passos has been an independent member of the Board of Directors since December
2019 and an independent member of the Finance Committee since May 2021.

Vale's Audit Committee is a statutory advisory body to the Board, with the objective of overseeing the quality and integrity
of financial reports, compliance with legal, statutory and regulatory standards, the adequacy of processes related to risk
management and the activities of the internal and independent auditors.
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